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We propose to replace the existing garage door and back service door, both south-facing, with
matching fiberglass doors in a wood grain pattern and walnut color. The exisitng garage door is wood
and was painted brownish-orange by a previous owner. The exisitng garage door needs to be replaced,
as it is malfunctioning and also is letting in far too much cold air to the heated garage. Our proposal
would not change the size of the doors; this proposal is for door replacement only. Both the garage and
service doors are not visible from the street.

We propose to use Clopay doors in wood grain finish and walnut color.

See attached photos of the existing facade and the proposed replacement doors.

Kate Biebel 10-17-2022
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